Webmineral Advertiser

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2007 11:22 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Chinese Fluorite

Greetings:

I had the chance to look over a large lot shipment of fluorite from China and hand
selected 16 fine specimens - none from Yaogangxian.

To see what is new go here:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/new.html

To be deleted from this list visit here:
http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

There you can add or delete your email address from the various lists I use.
Thank you for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.

End Message 1



